NATIONAL COMMITTEE
FOR

Thomas F. Coleman, Esq. SEXUAL CIVI L [_I BE RTl ES Dr. Arthur C. Warner

Co-Chairman Co-Chairman

1800 North Highland Avenue, Suite 106
Los Angeles, California 90028

(213) 464-6666
February 20, 1979

Dear Committee Member or Guest:

The annual meeting of the National Committee will
held in New York City at Columbia University. This is

preliminary announcement which is intended to help you

formulate plans for the meeting. Another announcement

specific details, including forms for registration and
dations, will be sent to you by April 1lst.

I have enclosed a tentative list of panels which will be
held at the annual meeting.

The meeting will begin with an informal gathering at the
university during the evening of Friday, May 25. Panels will
be held on Saturday, Sunday, and Monday, May 26 through May 28.
There will be a businéss meeting on Tuesday, May 29 for Committee
members only.

At last year's business meeting it was decided that there
should be a registration fee for future meetings. The regis-
tration fee will help defray expenses for the meeting. The regis-
tration fee for this year's meeting will be $25.00 (students $7.50).

Accommodations will be available on the campus at Carmen Hall.
Carmen Hall provides suites of 2 rooms with a connecting bath.

One or two people may stay in a room. If one person to a room,

the rate is $20.00 per person.per night. If two people to a room,

the rate is $516.00 per person per night. These rates are tentative
and will be confirmed with the next announcement. The registration

fee will be included in the room rates, so that there will be no

additional registration fee for those staying at Carmen Hall.

East Coast Office: 18 Ober Road, Princeton, New Jersey 08540 (609) 924-1950




This year's annual meeting is co-sponsored by the New
York Gay Academic Union. Several panels will be chaired by
members of the Scholarship Committee of the G.A.U.

We hope that you will reserve time now on your calendar
so that you will be able to attend this year's meeting. If
you make your travel arrangements now you may be able to secure
lower rates.

If you have any questions about the meeting please call
Arthur Warner or me. Attendance is by invitation only. Sug-
gestions as to guests are welcomed,

Again, there is nothing that you have to do at this time

(except make travel arrangements). Another announcement with

registration forms will be sent by Aprii 1. We look forward

to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours truly,
T : %

THOMAS F. COLEMAN




